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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

 
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 
Date: February 3, 2021 

 
Re:   Bid Results for C.O. Administration Building Abatement 

 
I would like to request adding Bid Results for the Central Office Administration 
Building abatement project as an agenda item for the February 8, 2021 Committee 
of the Whole meeting. The bid responses were due on December 15, 2020, and  
six bids were received. 
 
LPS, in partnership with Arch Environmental Group, conducted post-bid 
interviews and we are recommending Global Green Service Group as the low 
responsible bidder in the amount of $70,060.00, plus contingency of $2,100.00 
(3%), for a total project cost of $72,160.00. 
 
Please add this as an agenda item for February 8, 2021 and contact me if you 
have any questions. Thank you.  
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c: Board of Education 
 


